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Dear Parents and Friends, 

SATS 

Very well done to year 6 who took their SATS this month. They have 

worked incredibly hard, with many of them attending all the 8:15am 

booster lessons since February. During SATS week, we offered 

breakfast and a quiet time to get each day off to a good start. I think 

the highlight was the pizza party over at the park after the final test!! 

Whatever the outcome, we are very proud of them and remember…… 

 

Summer Fair 

The FOS (Friends’ of School) will shortly be making plans for the summer fair, which is a vital fund raiser for the 

school. 

Please note: there is a possible change of date to 6th July (to be confirmed after half term) 

 

Please support this event in whatever way you can. The money raised is used in so many ways that benefit 

your children: 

 Extra swimming -the school would only be able to afford one term without FOS support 

 Subsidies for school trips-the cost of coach travel is very high and without a subsidy the cost of the 

trips would be increased significantly, or if funds are not available, we would not be able to run them. 

 Monthly children’s newspapers for KS2 

 Contributions to class budget for teachers to buy particular class based resources. 

 Contributions towards specific items or projects such as class cameras, gardening equipment, tablets. 

 

Your Chair and Vice Chair of FOS (Gemma –Charlie and Evie Stone’s mum and Vicky-Dylan and Zoe’s) cannot 

do everything themselves. Any support is welcome and valued. 

 

Parents to a French class 
Oak class were delighted to welcome 15 parent/grandparents to their French lesson at the end of April. 

Madame Davis continued with her series of lessons on Parc Asterix and the children showed their excellent 

skills in speaking, reading, writing and singing. Parents were impressed with the standard, enthusiasm and 

confidence of Oak class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Outdoor Maths Day 

This week, all the schools in our MAT group have taken part in an Outdoor Maths Day. In our case this was 

organised by Mrs Andrews and she will be sharing the work we did with other schools. The children spent 

most of the day in our grounds working on a range of maths themes including: 

Measuring dinosaurs (length) 

Filling a pool to make shark infested waters (capacity) 

Being inspired by the work of Andy Goldsworthy and using natural materials in maths (symmetry, 

estimating angles) 

Number work at levels from EY to year 6 using natural materials, including counting pond creatures 

Measuring different parts of the playground and field (perimeter) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speed limit  
I have been asked to remind parents that there is a 20mph speed limit through the village of Stoke by Nayland.  
This limit is to help keep pedestrians safe as there are no pavements around most of the village. 
 

Half Term 
It has been another busy half term, so I hope you and your family enjoy the half term break.  We look forward 
to seeing your children back after the break and non-pupil day. Children return to school on Tuesday 4th June. 
 

Best Wishes 
 
 
Jane Le Grice 

Look out for more 

photographs in school 

after half term 


